
From: Bob Cooper Consulting < >  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 10:22 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 
 
To whom it may concern 
This letter is sent in good faith and to request that the South Island Trustees resind Bylaw 122. 
It is our opinion that this bylaw is NOT in the best interest of the residents, and furthermore is an over 
reach on the part  of the Islands Trust. 
 
These issues and other issues pertaining to local building and set back requirements Will have a negative 
effect on local residents.  
Sincerely  
Bob Cooper 

 
B. Cooper Consulting 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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